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        Monday 12 October 2002 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Year 3 Check-in-Assessment- Friday 16 October 2020 
 

 
The Check-in assessment is an online reading and numeracy assessment for students in Years 3 and 
5.  Our Year 5 students participated in this assessment task last term.  
 
This assessment will supplement existing school practices to identify how students are 
performing in literacy and numeracy and to help their teacher to tailor their teaching more 
specifically to student needs. The assessments are mapped to the NSW Syllabuses and National 
Literacy and Numeracy Learning Progressions. 
 
The assessment will only focus on reading and numeracy.  Each assessment is designed to be quick 
and easy to administer, consisting of approximately 40 multiple choice questions. All students can 
have extra time if required to complete the questions.  
 
Year 3 students will require to bring their own headphones.   
 
Our Year 3 students will engage in this assessment on Friday 16 October 2020.  Ms Rogers will be 
administering the assessment in the morning. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Regards 
 
Androula Kavallaris 
 
Androula  Kavallaris 
Principal    


